Test Chair Update
September 27, 2016

Shannon attended the Judges’ Bureau meeting on Sunday, September 26, 2016.  The major change is that Coaches can do assessments on their skaters (STAR 1-5) rather than going through a formal test day.  The Club still has three test days scheduled.
December 11, 10am – 4pm
February 19, 10am – 3pm
April 9, 12pm – 5pm  (VISI weekend)
Shannon has submitted our test days to the Judges’ Bureau although there might be an issue with our third one being held in conjunction with VISI.  
Rae Anne and Keri to complete the online assessment tool before they are certified to conduct these assessments.  A copy of their certification will be forwarded to Lynda for their file.  Coaches can only do assessments on their own skaters.
Skaters will pay a fee made payable to the CRSC.  The Club will pay one cheque directly to Skate Canada on a monthly basis.
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